Dear Friends,

We hope you had a safe return journey.

Thank you so much for attending the 51° International Society for Clinical Electrophysiology of
Vision (ISCEV) in Chongqing! Your support helped to make this congress more productive and
enjoyable.

Please find the attached photos taken during your attendance at the ISCEV. More photos can be
found on ISCEV website http://www.iscev.org/symposia/2013/

We look forward to seeing you again in future!
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